
  
  

Mayor of London and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 5 October 2023 

   

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Dame Lynne Owens – Deputy Commissioner  

 

 

Supported by:  

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

Diana Luchford – CEO, MOPAC 

Lib Peck – Director, VRU 

David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

 

 

1. Tackling Violent Crime Monthly Update  

The Mayor was provided with an update on the MPS’s work in reducing violent crime, 

the progress being made by the Violence Reduction Unit and MOPAC’s work on 

tackling violent crime. There was a discussion of the Met’s operations planned for the 

autumn period, in particular to tackle knife crime, serious youth violence and homicides.  

 

 

2. London Policing Board Meeting 

The Mayor and Deputy Commissioner reflected on the first meeting of the London 

Policing Board and the issues discussed.  

 

 

3. Operational Update 

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues. 
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